
February 26th, 2021
Happy Friday Stober Families,

If there is one thing that we know for sure, this year continues to be one filled with change and
requiring extreme flexibility. Thank you all so much for your kindness and patience as we
pivoted to our first Remote Learning/Snow Day. I know that these last minute changes add a
great deal of stress to many of you, and I appreciate everyone’s kindness as we continue to
navigate this unpredictable year. I hope that many of you were able to enjoy our movie event
yesterday and we will be sending the goodie bags home next week for all students to enjoy.

Coming Up
March 1st-Science Fair Videos Due
March 4th-PTA Parent Zoom Happy Hour 7-8pm
March 5th-2nd Trimester Report Cards
March 10th-PIE/PTA Meetings 6pm/7pm
March 12th-Staff PD Day-No School for Students
March 15th-Dine to Donate @  iPIE in Wheat Ridge, 11am-9pm

3rd Trimester-In-Person Learning Reminders
With the return of several students to in-person learning for 3rd trimester, I wanted to take this
opportunity to provide everyone with important reminders about in-person learning, as student
and staff health and safety will continue to be the top priority.

This is a reminder that if your child has any signs of illness, please keep them home until
all symptoms have resolved. Please call your student’s absence into our attendance line each
day with as many details as possible, including all possible COVID-19 symptoms: fever; cough;
runny nose; shortness of breath; new or recent loss of taste or smell; sore throat; nausea and/or
diarrhea.

Note: Per district guidance, in addition to temperature screening, students will be asked:

“Before you left home this morning, did you have a cough, sore throat, or runny nose?”
Students that respond with “Yes” will have to go home.

Please remember that all students MUST have a mask to wear during the school day. Mask
breaks will be taken. Please remember that face coverings should:

○ Be clean and in good repair.
○ Fit snugly, but comfortably against the side of the face, be secure and should

cover the wearer’s nose and mouth.
○ Allow for breathing without restriction.
○ Be able to be laundered and machine dried without damage or change to shape.

They should be routinely washed depending on the frequency of use.
○ Be on the wearer's face.

**Per Jeffco Schools-Bandanas, Gaiters, and valved masks are not considered adequate
face coverings for school. **



If you are in need of a mask, we are more than happy to provide one to your student!

Lastly, in order to limit crowds and maintain as much social distance as possible, please be sure
to adhere to the drop-off and pick-up times for your student(s). Families with more than one
student will be released at the end of the day at the dismissal time of the youngest child.

Student Arrival (by last name): Dismissal:

7:45am – A-D 2:50pm – KG & 1st

7:55am – E-L 2:55pm – 2nd & 3rd

8:05am - M-R 3:00pm – 4th & Bus Riders

8:15am – S-Z 3:05pm – 5th

Entrance/Exit Doors

Main Entrance-Smith, Weber, Stone, Gordon

Cafeteria Door-LeVett, SAE, Breakfast

West Hug N’ Go Entrance-Dudley, Raley, Kopel, Brook, Smead

Class Keepsakes

If you are interested in purchasing a Class Keepsake, please do so by March 5th. This is your
last chance to order as Van Gogh will not be sending us any extras. Information on how to order
can be found in the link below. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Van Gogh
directly at 303-679-9003 choose option 4, or call the office.

Class Keepsake Order Information

PTA Spring Silent Auction

The Stober PTA needs your help finding items for our silent auction.

▪️Do you have something we can auction off?
▪️Maybe a gift that someone gave you that you never used?
▪️Do you work for a company or know of one that might be willing to offer something for
auction?
▪️Do you have skills or talents that you could share (handyman, photographer, masseuse,
baker acupuncturist, etc...) that you would be happy to offer?

https://drive.google.com/file/d/10WRnUoa38UuBN9005ghSjUSmweM91mHr/view?usp=sharing


Your donation is tax deductible, and makes a huge difference and is a great way to be involved
in the community.  If you have an item or service you’d like to donate, reach out to Sara at
saraewing@q.com.

PTA Parent Happy Hour
Please join the Stober PTA for a parent happy hour!
An informal gathering and the opportunity  to talk to adults outside of your house!!
March 4th from 7:00-8:00 PM via Zoom
Teachers and staff-you’re invited too!

Meier Skis Giveback to Stober Opportunity
Please check out this flyer to learn about a great opportunity to give back to Stober with the
purchase of new skis and snowboards!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yQPRolwamUrGz18fHDm7_p6Mo5beCFy2/view?usp=sharing

Stober Community Garden
As you know, we are currently accepting donations to support the Stober Community Garden.
Please click on the link to learn more and to donate.

https://app.memberhub.gives/stobergarden

I hope everyone enjoys a wonderful weekend!

Anne
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